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25th Annual Women in Public Finance Conference
Presented by Women in Public Finance

September 23–24, 2021

Women in Public Finance (WPF) is a professional networking organization for women in the public 
finance industry. WPF seeks to advance women's leadership opportunities by fostering relationships 
and providing educational activities and forums.

Katten will serve as sponsor at the 25th Annual Women in Public Finance Conference on Thursday, 
September 23 and Friday, September 24. This year the national conference, a chance to gather and 
explore timely topics together, is all about being Stronger Together, celebrating the triumphs of the 
past 25 years and exploring where we go from here.

Learn more about the 25th Annual Women in Public Finance Conference.
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